From: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com &
Subject: Update 164 Parker Dann Consultation next week
Date: 3 May 2024 at 10:34
To: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com

As many of you are painfully aware, Parker Dann propose to hold a consultation on Thursday 9th
May between 2pm and 8pm regarding proposed developments on Tourles Farm and Harrison’s
Field (the field next to Decoy Lodge near the Shaw Roundabout and the allotments), we have
attached a copy of the Parker Dann flyer received by residents last Friday.

It is not only critical that as many of us attend this consultation as possible, but we must also
recognise that the notice period for this consultation is unreasonably short.

As residents of East Hoathly, we have recently been bombarded with key community meetings
such as Parish Council Meetings, Draft Local Plan Consultations etc. We need more time to plan
for such a critical consultation which will ultimately determine the future of the village.

We urge our supporters to email Mark Best at Parker Dann ( mark(@parkerdann.co.uk ) with a cc to
Wealden District Council Planning Department

( planning@wealden.gov.uk ) and our Parish Council ( easthoathlywithhallandpc(@gmail.com ) to
request that this consultation be postponed until next month.

This will give our parish time to digest the overwhelming amount of information we have already
received. We need time to engage in this consultation as a community, the least Parker Dann can
do, is give us this time.

Thank you.

the Village Concerns Steering Committee

You are in receipt of this email because you have previously requested to be part of the
Village Concerns email list. If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please let us
know

d) PARKER DANN

Parker Dann invites you to a public consultation on proposed residential development to
take place on land owned by Hesmonds Stud.

The consultation event will run between 3:30 pm and 7:30 pm on 9" May 2024 at The Pavilion,
East Hoathly.
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